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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3369, as introduced, reduces the percentage of state aid, from 5% to 3%, a sponsoring school 

district can retain from a charter school for administrative services rendered.  

 

The measure further prohibits a sponsoring district from charging a charter school any additional 

fees, unless the fees are for services rendered.  

 

HB 3369 requires the charter school sponsor to provide to the State Department of Education 

financial records documenting any state funds retained by the sponsor for administrative services 

rendered for the previous year. 

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

It is anticipated that this will result in an additional fiscal impact on the district level due to the 

reduction in the administration fee percentage. However, because it is contingent upon the 

charter schools state aid allocation, an exact calculation of the impact cannot be made at this 

time. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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